c ‘D , Cyprus Trading Corporation Plc

ANNOUNCEMENT

The public company Cyprus Trading Corporation Plc, in
connection with its announcement of 29 October, 2019 and its
earlier announcements, announces that the date of the Board
of Directors convened for review, approval of the Accounts is
postponed from 17 December, 2019, to 28 January, 2020, as
the preparation of the 2018 Annual Financial Statements has
not been completed.

At this new date of the CTC Board of Directors, the Six-
Monthly Results of 2019 will also be examined.

Accordingly, the Annual General Meeting of the Company,
which is scheduled for 30 December, 2019, is postponed to 12
February, 2020.

For Cyprus Trading Corporation Plc

George Mitsides
Company Secretary 16 December 2019
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